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DRAFT 
 
 
Three Crowns School - hot food van 
 
The Senior Support Officer, Judith Sunley, explained the position with regard to the 
issue of a street trading consent for a hot food trader in the area.  She said that the 
trader was not situated directly by the school, had been trading tidily and had not been 
obstructing the highway. 
 
A short discussion took place in respect of the categories of streets within the Borough 
for the purposes of street trading and suggested that Licensing and Safety Committee 
should be asked to review the status of the streets within the Borough for those 
purposes.  Councillor Towe said that he would look at it from a scrutiny perspective. 
 
Resolved 
 
That Licensing and Safety Committee be requested to review the status of streets within 
the Borough for the purposes of street trading. 
 
 
 
 


